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Dear Members of the Committee, 

I oppose this bill for a few reasons but specifically concerned about this section, for 

the reason I find the previous abuse by Gov Browns and her undending overreach 

using ORS 433.441: 

 

(B) If authorized by the Governor or the Director of the Oregon Department of 

Emergency 

Management under ORS 433.441 or the Public Health Director under ORS 433.443 

or 433.444, to a 

person three years of age or older. 

 

There has been zero change to the ORS and I oppose creating new laws using it 

until its amended to included more input and checks by the legislature. 

Please vote NO. 

 

 

 


